ΥΠΟΥΡΓΕΙΟ ΠΑΙΔΕΙΑΣ ΚΑΙ ΠΟΛΙΤΙΣΜΟΥ ΔΙΕΥΘΥΝΣΗ ΜΕΣΗΣ ΕΚΠΑΙΔΕΥΣΗΣ ΚΡΑΤΙΚΑ ΙΝΣΤΙΤΟΥΤΑ ΕΠΙΜΟΡΦΩΣΗΣ

ΤΕΛΙΚΕΣ ΕΝΙΑΙΕΣ ΓΡΑΠΤΕΣ ΕΞΕΤΑΣΕΙΣ ΣΧΟΛΙΚΗ ΧΡΟΝΙΑ 2010-2011 Μάθημα: Αγγλικά Επίπεδο: Primary II Διάρκεια: 1.30 ώρες Ημερομηνία: 24 Μαΐου 2011 Βαθμός:_____ Υπ. Καθ.:_____ ΟΝΟΜΑΤΕΠΩΝΥΜΟ ΜΑΘΗΤΗ/ΤΡΙΑΣ: _____

ΤΟ ΕΞΕΤΑΣΤΙΚΟ ΔΟΚΙΜΙΟ ΑΠΟΤΕΛΕΙΤΑΙ ΑΠΟ ΕΞΙ (6) ΣΕΛΙΔΕΣ

PART I: COMPOSITION (20 MARKS)

Write a composition of about 80 words on ONE of the following topics:

My House

- Do you live in a big or a small house?
- How many rooms are there? Which?
- Is there a garden?
- · What are there in the garden?
- Do you like your house?

My Favourite Day

- Which is your favourite day? Why?
- What time do you wake up?

• When do you go to bed?

- What do you do in the morning?
- How do you spend your afternoon?

PART II: READING COMPREHENSION (30 MARKS)

Read the following text carefully and then do all the exercises that follow.

This is London

Hi! Welcome to London. My name's Jenny and I'm your tour guide. I'm from Kingston, a small town near London. London is a big city. A lot of people live in London.

There are a lot of interesting places in London. One famous place is the London Eye. It's a big wheel. There's a fantastic view of London from up there.

The Tower of London is a very famous tourist attraction. It's a very old castle. Many people visit the castle every day. They listen to the story of the castle and take pictures of the different rooms.

Madame Tussaud's wax museum is fantastic. There are hundreds of wax dolls of famous people, like Brad Pitt, Madonna, James Bond, Michael Jackson and many others, in it. My favourite is Superman.

There's a big park, Regent's Park. It's really big. There are lots of things to see in Regent's Park. There's a river and there are boats on the river. There are playgrounds for the children, too. There's a big zoo in the park with lions, elephants, snakes and many other animals. The monkeys are very funny but people like to visit the panda. There's also a shop with souvenirs.



London Eye



Tower of London



Regent's Park

A. Choose the best answer.

(5x2=10 marks)

- 1. (a) Many people ...live in London.
 - (b) Not many people
 - (c) Some people
- 2. The Tower of London is ... (a) a museum.
 - (b) a castle.
 - (c) a wheel.
- 3. Jenny's favourite wax doll is... (a) Superman.
 - (b) Michael Jackson.
 - (c) Mandonna.

4. 7	The river is (a) near the park. (b) near the boats. (c) in the park.
5. F	People like to watch (a) the monkeys. (b) the panda. (c) the lions.
В.	Answer the following questions according to the text. (5x2=10 marks)
1. \	Where does Jenny live?
2. \	What is the London Eye?
3. \	What do people do in the Tower of London?
4. \	What can people see in Madame Tussauds museum?
5. \	Where can children play in Regent's Park?
_	

C. Put a $\sqrt{\ }$ in the correct box. (5x2=10 marks)

STATEMENT	TRUE	FALSE
1. Jenny is a tour guide.		
2. You can see Kingston from the London Eye.		
3. People visit the Tower of London on weekends.		
4. Regent's Park is not very big.		
5. There are monkeys in the zoo.		

PART III: VOCABULARY (20 MARKS)

A. Match the opposites. (5x1=5 marks)

0. weak	a. sad	0. d
1. easy	b. safe	1.
2. happy	c. beautiful	2.
3. rich	d. strong	3.
4. ugly	e. poor	4.
5.dangerous	f. difficult	5.

B. Choose a word from the box to complete the sentences. (10x1=10 marks)

carpet / healthy / vegetables / helmet / subject / care / ghost / seals / litter / scared

1. I'm really	of snakes.	
2. You must take	of your pet every day.	
3 are beau	utiful sea animals.	
4. There's a	_ under my desk.	
5. People must not throw	in the sea.	
6. You can buy fruit and	at the market.	
7. John's favourite school	is Maths.	
8. I always wear a	when I'm riding a bike.	
9. There's a	_ in Bradley Castle.	
10. Tim always eats	food.	

C. Choose the odd one out. (5x1=5 marks)

1. bin	sea	water	lake
2. spider	lizard	rock	puppy
3. hunter	loud	vet	teachei
4. wash	throw	draw	bus
5. sell	clever	friendly	great

PART IV: GRAMMAR (30 MARKS)

A. Put the words in the correct order to form sentences. (5x2=10 marks)
1. your teacher / got / a computer / has / ?
2. never / my friends / I / fight / with.
3. doesn't / early / my brother / on Sundays / wake up .
4. friendly / my friend / puppy / has got / a.
5. day / was / yesterday / it / beautiful / a.
B. Choose the best answer to complete the sentences. (10x1=10 marks)
1. The (a) child are not at school today. (b) children (c) children's
2. This is (a) grandma's favourite scarf. (b) grandmas (c) grandmas'
3. John is (a) riding a newspaper. (b) read (c) reading
4. Lisa and Molly are my friends. (a) Their hats are funny. (b) Her (c) Our
5. (a) Run in the classroom.(b) Let's run(c) Don't run
6. You (a) must hurt the animals. (b) mustn't (c) can

- 7. My sister (a) watches TV every day.
 - (b) watch
 - (c) watching
- 8. (a) Was you at school yesterday?
 - (b) Are
 - (c) Were
- 9. Liz is shorter (a) as Rob.
 - (b) of
 - (c) than
- 10. There isn't (a) any juice in the fridge.
 - (b) some
 - (c) no

C. Match the questions with the answers. (5x2=10 marks)

QUESTIONS	ANSWERS	
0. How are you?	a. To a concert.	0. c
1. How much water do you drink every day?	b. A pilot.	1.
2. Where did Meg go last night?	c. I'm fine.	2.
3. Whose sunglasses are these?	d. Because they were hungry.	3.
4. What do you want to be?	e. I drink two glasses.	4.
5. Why did Meg and Ted go to a restaurant?	f. They are Jenny's.	5.
